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PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP
Wednesday 6th February 2013 @ 6.00pm

Present

Dr Tom Weake

Miss Caroline Moyses

Mr Paul Hanage

Mr Laverne Caddy

Apologies

Ms Liz Wilson

Mrs Karen Beckett

Miss Stephanie Ring

Dr Weake welcomed those who attended and explained about the face-to-face Patient Participation Group, it’s roles and responsibilities.
Our Practice survey for this year was discussed and it was decided to create this survey based on last years’ results to see if we have improved following our previous action plans.  The survey would be called the ‘Priorities Survey’.  The areas for consideration are:
· Prescription service

· Access to practice, ie telephone, appointment availability

· Reception staff and issues encountered

· Services at Threemilestone Branch Surgery

Other items were mentioned for inclusion in the survey.  These were:

· Drop off point at front of building.

· Out of Hours service – Serco

Dr Weake explained that as we rent our Practice space we are very limited on what changes can be made to the building and outside premises.  Obviously if there is a problem that is affecting many of our patients we can approach the Building Manager for the Health Park.

It was also noted that we have no control over the Out-of-Hours service as they are an independent company.  It was, however, decided to add this to the survey to see if any issues were raised by our patients who have had the need to use the service.
Caroline will compile the survey and forward to all PPG members for approval.  It has been decided to run the survey for a month.  It will be made available in the waiting room, on the website and notes will be attached to the prescriptions advising that the survey is running.  Posters to be displayed in the waiting room and surveys will be made available on request over the reception desk.

When the survey has closed and all of the feedback has been compiled, Caroline to contact all members with the date of the next meeting.  Survey results to be made available to PPG members prior to this date.

MEETING CLOSED: 7.00pm

Minutes by Caroline Moyses

